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To the C.A. Fellowship, 

CAWSO would like to express our deepest gratitude for the advancement and the relocation of the office. 

The C.A. fellowship really put in the work to move CAWSO to its new location in Phoenix, Arizona 

successfully and with minor disruptions. We have gained a whole new meaning of service. Service work 

such as packing boxes of chips and literature, driving over 200 miles in the Southern California and 

Arizona heat, unpacking boxes in our new warehouse, building an archives room, building a new 

conference room, establishing working computers, printers, phone lines and server room, window fittings 

with our logo and trademark “We’re Here and We’re Free”, bagging chips for shipments, hiring two new 

special workers, cleaning, did I mention bagging chips? and so much more. Our hearts are full!!! Our 

gratitude is unmeasurable. With every obstacle and success, our fellowship has handled it all with love 

and tolerance. The fellowship “WE” love has shown up for CAWSO. Thank you, thank you for all you do 

and continue to do for Cocaine Anonymous. A special thank you to the WSBT, WSOB, Volunteers and 

Special Workers. Your contributions to the CAWSO relocation have not gone unnoticed. 

The Trudge Continues, 

CAWSO Special Workers
 


